
From: Pam Floyd
To: Water Draft Permit Comment
Subject: C&H Permit
Date: Wednesday, March 08, 2017 10:21:54 AM

Dear Ms. McWilliams and ADEQ Board:

We are writing to ask that you deny the request for a Regulation 5 Permit for the C&H
Farm in Newton County. This permit reduces the scrutiny of this large CAFO
operating in the environmentally sensitive area of the Buffalo National River and
allows more waste to be spread on additional fields. It does not adequately protect the
River or its watershed which lie within the thin-soiled, porous, karst-riddled area of
the Ozarks. Please help prevent further degradation of this national treasure by
denying this inappropriate permit.

Sincerely,
Pam and Larkin Floyd
870 480-6655
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